While the Professional Standards Committee is a relatively new committee, their members have been quite busy over the last few months.  Below is an update of the Standards that the Committee has been looking to update:

Creating a Cone Beam Computed Tomography started in the fall and many individuals and groups have been able to provide their input.  Drafts have been presented to the members of the CDSS Council, The Professional Standards Committee, as well as several interest groups.  While arrangements still need to be made for timelines and corresponding Continuing Education, it is the aim of the Professional Standards Committee to work towards adopting a CBCT Standard at Spring Council meetings.
Dr. Todd Graham and Dr. Colin Bonnet have been involved with the interdisciplinary committee that is looking at the Infection Prevention and Control Standards.  In conjunction with the other oral health professionals, the aim is to have this updated standard adopted in 2018.

Dr. Craig Humber continues to work on the sedation standard.  This is an extremely important aspect and we look forward to adopting this standard.

I would like to especially thank all of the members who have taken the lead on updating certain standards and I would also like to thank all the Council members and other college members who have provided input on the respective standards.








Respectfully Submitted,








Drew Krainyk

